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April 10, 2025

Honorable Richard T. Bissen, Jr. APPROVED FOR TF}ANSMITTAL

Mayor, County of Maui

200 South High Street 4 v/ Y~l25
Wailuku, Hawai'i 96793

For Transmittal to:

Honorable Tasha Kama, Chair
Housing and Land Use Committee
200 South High Street

Wailuku, Hawai'i 96793

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR EXTENSION OF TIME TO RESPOND

The Department is in receipt of the Housing and Land Use Committee’s
letters dated March 25, 2025 (HLU-6) (response due April 15) and April 7, 2025
(HLU-4) (response due April 21). The Department requests an extension of time
to respond, during the Fiscal Year 2026 budget session, until May 9 since
committee meetings recommence during the week of May 12. Thank you for your
consideration. Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact me by
email at director.housing@co.maui.hi.us or the Department at Ext. 7710.

RIC ITCHELL, ESQ.
Director of Housing



